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Cool Thoughts
As we are now in Ordinary Time, in the Church calendar, we might find ourselves feeling a little let down following the
joys of Christmas, New Year’s celebrations and a good long break, especially in parts of the world where it seems cold
and dark most days. This is where we can ask for the grace to let the stories of the gospels come alive in our hearts. The
stories from Luke's gospel offer a vivid look into the life of Jesus and his followers on such a human level and his great
desire for including the poor and marginalized. 

As we enter the liturgical Year C, we are invited to journey through the Gospel of Luke, a beautifully crafted account of
Jesus’ life and ministry. Luke, often called the “Gospel of Compassion,” introduces us to a Savior who reaches out to the
poor, the marginalized, and the outcast, offering hope and salvation to all. It is a story of inclusion and joy, a reminder
that God's love knows no boundaries.

The year actually began in Advent, with Luke’s tender portrayal of the events surrounding Christ’s birth. We hear of the
angel Gabriel’s announcement to Mary, her visit to Elizabeth, and the humble Nativity scene with shepherds kneeling
before the newborn King. These stories set the stage for a year of encountering God’s mercy and faithfulness.

Now we move into Ordinary Time, Luke unfolds Jesus’ ministry with a special emphasis on parables and teachings that
challenge and inspire. We hear stories like the Good Samaritan, where love transcends cultural and societal boundaries,
and the Prodigal Son, a profound lesson on forgiveness and the boundless mercy of the Father. Through these readings,
Luke reminds us that discipleship calls for radical love and compassion.

Soon, during Lent, the Gospel guides us toward repentance and deeper conversion. Jesus’ journey to Jerusalem becomes
our journey as we reflect on his courage, his unwavering mission, and his invitation to take up our crosses and follow him.
The Easter season brings the joyous proclamation of the Resurrection, with Luke’s unique account of the road to
Emmaus—a moment of recognition, as hearts burn within us while the Scriptures are opened.

When the liturgical year draws to a close in late November, the Gospel readings will remind us to stay vigilant and
faithful, to live in hope of Christ’s return. Luke’s focus on the fulfillment of God’s promises encourages us to remain
steadfast, trusting that God’s Kingdom is unfolding in our midst.

This year, as we immerse ourselves in the Gospel of Luke, let us approach its message with hearts open to
transformation. Luke invites us to experience the boundless mercy of Jesus, the joy of the Good News, and the hope of
salvation offered to all people. Inspired by this Gospel, may we strive to reflect Christ’s light in our lives, bringing his
compassion and love to a world in need.

In the spirit of Luke’s message, we can pray this week and in the coming year for the grace to break free from the habits
and patterns that distance us from God. Like the prodigal son who returns to his merciful father, let us seek healing and
renewal, trusting in Jesus' power to make all things new. If we approach him with humility—hands open and hearts
surrendered—we can embrace the truth Luke so beautifully reminds us: "For nothing will be impossible with God" (Luke
1:37).

Peace, Fr. Cool 

PS- Spots are limited - Please sign up early for Kairos and ASB!  And also sign up to join us
for a fun kick-off the semester event next Saturday at Newman Bowling Night!
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We are looking to expand!



SECOND SEMESTER
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FOR  
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G E T   I N V O L V E D
Give to our
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Newman relies on the generous support of
Alumni, Parents, Local Residents, and

Students for 90% of our budget.  Your support
of our Sunday collection is deeply appreciated!

Newman Laughs
Mass Intention: Fr. John Crowley, Joseph Murray

Our weekly groups begin week of January 26!

Join us! - New Wednesday times for Rosary and Adoration
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